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 Weeks of 11/26 & 12/3 

                                       Happy Birthday Evan Van 12/3! 

/  

Notes to parents:  Since we will be talking about our families, please bring in a family 
photo so I can show it off to my friends.  I will bring the picture back home when we are 
finished displaying them.  
 

Concept:  With the holidays here, we are all getting ready to spend plenty of 
time with our families.  For the next two weeks we will be talking about the things we 
do and the time we spend together.  We’ll talk about the different members a family 
can have; like Grandparents, cousins, Aunts and Uncles.  We will also keep reviewing 
our one to one correspondence activity. 

 
Motor:  In Motor, we will continue to practice healthy living by adding windmills 

to our exercise routine.  We have all been working hard to stay on the balance beam, so 
let’s get some more practice! We will also have fun outside, so please make sure your 
child is dressed appropriately. 

 
Language Arts:   In the next week we will look at pictures of the variety of 

families in the world.  Some are small, some are big, some are young and some are old.  
We’ll do a finger play called “Finger Families.”     We’ll read stories like ”Guess How 
Much I Love You” and books from the Little Critter’s series.  A new flannel board story 
will also be introduced called “Grandma and Grandpa.”  Finally, we will introduce a new 
listening activity called “Tap tap your rhythm sticks.” 

Grandpa is my buddy, Grandma too. 
They always try to help me with what I want to do 

We go everywhere together, like 
the supermarket or the zoo 

We go to a restaurant and a toy store too! 
 

Art:  We will make art projects to bring home to our family, and also work on some 
special Christmas projects that will be sent home for the holidays. 
 

 
 

 


